
Good morning Mr. Chairman and members of the commission. For the record my 

name is Wes Henderson and I serve as the Executive Director of the Nevada League 

of Cities and Municipalities. It is a pleasure to appear before you today. 

On behalf of our Board of Directors, we would like to make the following comments 

regarding the proposed regulation R902-l 7 and specifically Subsections 1 and 2 of 

Section 235 of the regulation 

Section 235, Subsection 1. We believe that the funds provided to the counties under 

this subsection of Section 235 should be used to supplement, not replace, general 

fund revenues and their use should be limited to costs directly related to impacts 

from marijuana such as public safety, public health and social services. 

Section 235, Subsection 2. The distribution based on population should be done so 

that incorporated cities receive credit for the populations within their corporate limits 

and counties receive credit for the populations living in the unincorporated areas of 

the county. 




